
The ringing platform with its open glass-fronted
gallery gives a wonderful insight into the

heritage tradition of bell ringing.
Come and see the tower in action as we

welcome visiting bands of bellringers.

Saturday, 28th October: 12.00-12.45pm 
Saturday 25th November: 10.45-11.30am 

Saturday, 9th December: 10.30am-1.30pm 

Would you like to try? 
Rehearsals are usually on Tuesday evenings. 

To find out more, please contact 
John Girt, Tower Captain on 01473 724858.

 

 

Bell Ringing
 See the tower in action 

www.stmargaretsipswich.org.uk
welcoming people of all faiths and none


